
 

 

 

 

This week and last week we were visited by Bully Busters, a Mersyside based antibullying project who shared 

with us important messages around bullying. 

It is important that as a Pinehurst Family we understand what Bullying is and how we can work together to 

prevent it happening. 

Bullying is something that can hurt you on the inside or on the outside. It hurts you on the outside by hitting 

you and hurting you physically. It hurts you on the inside by name calling, skitting or hurting your feelings. 

Bullying is done on purpose, it’s not an accident. If someone hurts you during a game by accident that is not 

bullying, but if every time you played a game they hurt you, or your feelings that would be bullying. 

It can aim to hurt a group of people or just one person and can be done by a group or just one person. 

Bullying happens more than once. The bully/bullies do it over and over and over again and they can take away 

your self esteem and confidence. 

Our Behaviour Lead is Miss Thomas.  
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Year 

Group 

Class Attendance 

% 

Minutes Late 

R Ash  86.15% 296     

R Oak  89.63% 72 

1 Cherry  92.59% 72 

1 Elm  87.14% 163 

2 Fir  95.93% 106 

2 Yew  89.62% 189 

3 Cedar  85.83% 196 

3 Hazel  97.08%      26  

4 Chestnut  91.20% 142 

4 Holly  90.00% 38 

5 Maple  90.37% 94 

5 Sycamore  95.00% 302 

6 Birch  87.86% 23      

6 Willow  80.69%     212 

Whole School 89.13% 
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School Contact Number for Emergencies  07858 739336  

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Simple Acts are everyday actions we can all do to stand with refugees and make new 

connections in our communities. 

 

For Refugee Week 2022 (20-26 June) we invited the Pinehurst Family to do one or more of the 

eight Simple Acts above, inspired by the theme ‘Healing’. 

 

#SimpleActs #RefugeeWeek2022 

 

Remember - We are having a coffee and craft morning on Thursday 30
th

 June 9.a.m. for our 

families that are refugees and asylum seekers (but all are welcome). 

 

 

Please remember to send your child into school 

with a sun hat and apply sunscreen if  we are 

lucky enough to have some warmer weather. 

 

https://refugeeweek.org.uk/theme-of-refugee-week-2022-healing/

